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State of Michigan
	

	RICK SNYDER
GOVERNOR
	DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS
Michigan Commission for the Blind

Patrick D. Cannon, State Director
Lansing
	STEVEN H. HILFINGER
DIRECTOR



19 August, 2011
Mr. Mark Rothenhauser

225 E. Edgewood Blvd.

Lansing, MI 48911


Mr. Rothenhauser:

In June 2011, you provided documentation to support your certification in food service sanitation from the National Registry of Food Safety Professionals with a score of 92.  Unfortunately, at this time the Commission cannot verify that this certification meets the requirements as set forth in the Promulgated Rules and Operations Manual.  The current standard is that all operators pass and maintain Serve Safe Certification from the National Restaurant Association.  We are not familiar with the National Registry of Food Safety Professionals nor do we know what standard they use in determining competency in the referenced areas.  
I have enclosed a copy of the documentation you provided regarding your certification and are requesting that you either provide additional information as to this certifications relationship to the National Restaurant Association or successfully complete the NRA Serve Safe Certification in order to come into compliance with Program standards.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Promotional Agent, Josh Hoskins or me.  You may reach Josh at 517/335.4263 or me at 517/373.2064.

Cordially,

James Hull

Assistant Business Enterprise Program Manager

Michigan Commission for the Blind

517/373.2064

517/335.5140 (fax)

LARA is an equal opportunity employer/program.  
Auxiliary aids, services and other reasonable accommodations are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.
201 N.WASHINGTON SQUARE ( P.O. BOX 30652 ( LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909

TOLL FREE 800-292-4200 (VOICE) 888-864-1212 (TTY) ( LOCAL 517-373-2062 ( FAX 517-335-5140
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